
Sandra Dunderdale – Committee Nominee as Almoner 

 

I was born in a small market town in Lincolnshire, UK. I 
became a registered nurse in 1971 before emigrating to 
New Zealand. For the next 20 years, I worked with the 
elderly and mentally ill until my retirement and my move 
to Spain. 

I joined the U3A committee last year, hoping to meet 
people and find out what the U3A was all about. 

I became the Press and Publicity officer and a member of the travel group, which I 
found challenging but enjoyable. 

I have now been nominated as Almoner, and I am really looking forward to taking on 
this role in the 2024–2025 U3A year. 

 

 


